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May 13, 2024 

Senator Terry Rice 
Representative Jeff Wardlaw 
Co-Chairs 
Legislative Council 
315 State Capitol 
Little Rock, AR 

Dear Senator Rice and Representative Wardlaw: 

Arkansas Code § 1-2-303(f) requires the Code Revisor to provide a report to the Legislative Council identifying which 
uncodified acts and uncodified parts of acts are to be cumulatively indexed as local acts, special acts, or temporary acts. 

Please find attached to this letter the report mentioned above for the 2024 Fiscal Session.  Thank you, and please let me 
know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Kevin Koon 
Code Revisor and Administrator, Statutory Review Section 
Bureau of Legislative Research 
1 Capitol Mall, 5th Floor 
Little Rock, AR 72201 
501-682-9304
koonk@blr.arkansas.gov
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Report to Legislative Council on Acts or Parts of Acts from the 2024 
Fiscal Session to be Indexed as Local, Special, or Temporary Acts  

 
1. Act No. 172, § 1:  Market adjustment for certain state employees 
 Section 1 of this act provides that an employee under the Uniform Classification and 
Compensation Act, § 21-5-201 et seq., may receive a one-time market adjustment of up to three percent 
(3%) of the employee’s base salary. The section is effective on and after July 1, 2024, and expires June 
30, 2025. 
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